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Boil Water Order Lifted for Table Rock 
(KLZA)-- The boil water notice for Table Rock water customers
has been lifted. 

On October 5, Table Rock Town Board Chairman Travis
Findlay notified MSCNEWS of the order to boil water due to a
higher than allowed reading for E-Coli.

Wednesday the latest test came back in the normal range and
the boil order for water to be used for drinking and cooking was
lifted.  
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